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May 2. 1963

Mr. Henry E. Roberts
1100 Third Street
Pawnee, Oklahojna

Dear Mr. Roberts:

Thank you for your letter requesting information on the

geess of H. R, 5517, whisth containe the money for me@
Indian judgment.

I am pleased to report that H, R, 5517 passed the Senate yes-
terday with the entire amount of $7, 315, 985, 70 for the Docket
No. 10 claim. Because of several amendments, which do not
affect the payment of this claim, the bill will now go to a joint
House and Senate conference so that these differences can be

resved before it can be signed into law,

If there is any other way in which I amy be of serwice to you,
please donlt hesitate to call on me,

With kindest regards and best wishes, I am

Very truly yours,
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1100 Third Street
Pawnee, Oklahoma
April 26th, 1963

Honorable A. S. Mike Monroney
U. S. Senator from Oklahoma
Senate 0ffice Building
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Senator lMonroney:

Reference is made to our previous
correspondence relative to the Pawnee Indian
land claim judgment, Docket No. 10,

I have been informed that on April 10,
1963, the House of Representatives passed the
Supplemental Appropriations Bill H. R. 5517,
and that the bill has now gone to the U. S.
Senate for attention, which said bill contains
the funds needed to carry out the Pawnee
Indian land claim judgment.

In view of the foregoing, the said bill
will, no doubt, come up on the floor of the
Senate sometime in the near future. Therefore,
I should appreciate being informed when and

~if the bill is finally passed by the Senate.

Thanking you for past courtesies and
awaiting your further response, I am,

Very sincerely,

& otort;

Henry 'E. Roberts
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1100 Third Street
Pawnee, Oklahoma
March 10th, 1963

Honorable A, S. Mike Monroney
U. S. Senator from Oklahoma
Senate Office Building
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Senator Monroney:

Thank you very much indeed for your
response of February 4, 1963, to my letter
of January 20, 1963, relative to the Pawnee
Indiag land claim judgment, under Docket
No. 10.

In your letter, you stated that
indications were that the funds would be
included in the next Supplemental Appro-
priation Bill scheduled for consideration
in the near future, et cetera.

I am wondering whether the Supplemental
Appropriation Bill including funds needed
to carry out the Pawnee land claim judgment
has ever been introduced in Congress ifor
consideration?

Any information you may be able to pass
to me, relative to the present status of
the proposed legislation will be greatly
appreciated.

Very sincerely,

£ Brlbests

Henr . Roberts



